Original Message ----- 
From: Theresa Stayton 

To: president@arhoa.org ; steph_randall@yahoo.com ; mass@eagleglenn.com ; jmcablecorp@aol.com ; pgoddard@goddardcpa.com ; barkdeb2002@aol.com ; msfhoa@yahoo.com ; pjwilkes@netzero.net ; colochiz@aol.com 

Cc: Trustee Mail ; Mike Acimovic 

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2004 2:44 PM

Subject: Meeting with the Erie Town Board to discuss important community issues

The Mayor and Board of Trustees would like to know if all the HOA Presidents are interested in meeting as a group, semi-annually, in an informal setting for the purpose of discussing important issues of mutual interest.
 
 
Theresa Stayton
TOWN OF ERIE
P.O. Box 750
Erie, CO 80516
303-926-2710
 

